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FRANCODEX

NATURA (TM)

FLEA & TICK SHAMPOO

FOR CATS

DOMESTIC

GUARANTEE:
Pyrethrins..........................0.075%
Technical Piperonyl Butoxide.........0.750%

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

REG. NO. 23386
P.C.P. ACT

NET CONTENTS 237 mL

Made in U.S.A. for:
Francodex Laboratories Inc.
Fort Worth, Texas 76161 USA

Distributed by:

PNS Nord
8146 Boulevard Industrial
Chambly, Quebec J3L 4X3

Lot No. on bottom of container.

NATURA (TM)

FLEA & TICK SHAMPOO FOR CATS

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF THE REACH OF CHILDREN.  Harmful if
swallowed.  Do not contaminate food or feed.  Keep away from
animal's eyes and mouth.  Consult a veterinarian before use on
pregnant or nursing females, on animals under eight weeks of age,
on sick animals or animals under drug or other pesticide
treatment.  Wash hands after use.

FIRST AID:  If swallowed, call a physician.  If in eyes, flush
with plenty of water and call physician if irritation persists. 



Wash contaminated skin with soap and water.

STORAGE:  Store in a cool, dry area.

DISPOSAL:  Do not reuse empty container.  Wrap container and put
in garbage collection.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:  TO KILL FLEAS AND AMERICAN AND BROWN DOG
TICKS ON CATS.  Wet animal thoroughly with warm water.  Apply
product to the back of the animal and massage well down to the
skin to obtain a good lathering of the entire body.  Pay special
attention to neck and hindquarters.  Allow lather to remain for
10 minutes.  Do not treat eyes, face or genitals of pet.  Rinse
with warm water.  For maximum results, repeat process as directed
above.  Dry animal thoroughly and comb.  Repeat shampoo as
needed.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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